THE TITHE ACADEMY

EARLSMEAD PRIMARY SCHOOL

ARUNDEL DRIVE
SOUTH HARROW
Head Teacher MIDDLESEX
Norma Marshall BSc (Hons) NPQH HA2 8PW

Email: office@earlsmead.harrow.sch.uk
http://www.earlsmeadprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone: 020 8864 5546

Friday 19*" March 2021
Dear Parents/Carers

Parents’ Evenings Monday 29" March 2021 2.00pm - 5:00pm

Tuesday 30* March 2021 3.00pm - 6:00pm

Parents’ Evenings are an important event in the school year and provide you with an
opportunity to discuss your child’s current progress and achievements. Although the current
pandemic will prevent us from holding these evenings in the normal way, we would like to offer
you the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their teacher via an online video call.

You will be able to book this in the normal way by completing the slip below and returning it
via the office email or directly to your child’s class teacher on Class Dojo. The time slots are for
10 minutes per child. Your child’s teacher will let you know the time and date of your
appointment and will provide you with a Zoom link.

Yours sincerely

Ms N Marshall
Headteacher

REPLY SLIP - To be returned no later than Thursday 25% March 2021

Name of child: Class:

| will/will not be attending the Virtual Parents’ Evening on Monday 29% March 2021/ Tuesday
30t March 2021

Please tick two time slots that would be appropriate for you.

Monday 29" March 2021 Tuesday 30" March 2021

2.00-2.30 3.00-3.30
2.30-3.00 3.30-4.00
3.00-3.30 4.00 - 4.30
3.30-4.00 4.30-5.00
4.00 - 4.30 5.00-5.30
4.30-5.00 5.30-6.00
Signed: Date:

Tithe Academy is a charitable company in England and Wales whose registered office is at
c/o Rooks Heath College, Eastcote Lane, South Harrow, Ha2 9AH
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